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                  Christmas in the Museum 
 

 Come kick off the holiday season at the Conklin Reed Organ Museum 

on Sunday, December 3rd, 2017.  Spend an afternoon with your family in our 

newly renovated organ room, which will be decorated for the Christmas 

season.  You will be entertained with Christmas music, refreshments, and, of 

course, a visit from Santa! 

 

The museum will be open from 1pm-4:30pm.  Santa will be arriving by fire truck around 

2o’clock and will have a little present for each child.  This will be an excellent opportunity for 

family pictures. 

 

Visit our Christmas bake sale and purchase some goodies for the holiday season. 

 

A craft area will be set up to make some holiday inspired crafts. 

Cost is by donation. 
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November 2017 
 
17th- Community Potluck 
        6:00pm gather 
        6:30pm dinner 
 
18th- Bluegrass Bonanaza 
       7pm-11pm 
 
 

 

 

December 2017 
 

4th- Christmas in the Museum 
      1pm-4:30pm 
 
15th -Community Potluck 
         6:00pm gather 
         6:30pm dinner 
 
16th- Bluegrass Bonanza 
       7pm-11pm 
 

 

   

 

 

Help Us Put Our Organs to Bed 
 

Do you have any extra sheets, blankets, or large table cloths that you no longer use?  The 
Hanover-Horton Area Historical Society needs them to cover our organs for the winter.  

Drop them off in the office, Tuesday through Friday, 8am-12noon 
 

 

What has been happening around the HHAHS? 
 
 The summer and fall season have been busy around the historical society.  We 
hosted our annual Rus n’ Dust Days, the Harvest Home and Garden Luncheon, and most 

recently the corn maze is wrapping up as October comes to an end.   
 One big change is the closing of the used book sale.  After many years of overseeing 
this task, our amazing volunteers, Margaret and Bob Byers, have stepped down.  The 3,000 

books were left in our collection have been donated to St. Vincent DePaul.   
 A giant thanks to the volunteers who took them in and of course to Bob and Margaret 

Byers for all of their years of dedication to the book sale.  
 

 

 



 
 

Annual Dinner Auction 
 
Do you have a special talent?  Do you do business with an organization that might want to 

make a donation to this annual fundraiser?  This would be a tax write-off to a non-profit 
organization.  Did you receive a Christmas gift that you really cannot use?  Do you have an 
excellent idea?  Looking for the donations for the auction (January 25th, 2018).  Please 

contact Terri Jordon at (517)688-4157 or tjordon@frontier.com 

 

 
From the President… 

 

The Annual Dinner and business meeting will be held on Thursday, January 25th, 2018. 
 
Looking for folks to be on the Nominating Committee (Board of Directors).  Also, if you are 

interested in becoming a member of the Board, please contact President, Lynn Jordon at 
(843)819-7678 or (517)688-4157. 
 

“No Dogs Allowed, except service dogs” signs have been posted at all enterances to the 
Heritage Park Event Center by order of the Health Department. 

 
A baby changing station has been installed at the Event Center. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Museum Tours 
 

December is a great time to tour the 

museum with your friends, family or other 
groups.  Call the office at (517)563-8927 

to arrange a tour complete with holiday 
decorations and festive music.   

 

Tours can be arranged with just a few 
days notice and are limited to a minimum 

of 6 visitors.  The cost is $5.00 per person. 
 

 



        
 


